
From: Halligan, Julie 
Sent: 3/4/2013 8:39:25 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Transition 

Thanks Laura, 
I appreciate your kind words. I do plan to take few weeks off, but I would be happy to meet your for 
lunch or coffee when I return. 

Best, 

Julie 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Saturday, March 02, 2013 4:36 PM 
To: Halligan, Julie 
Subject: Transition 

Julie 

We got the news yesterday that you're returning to the ALJ Division. Sounds like a good next 
move for you; I know it's good for the ALJ Division. The last few years have been such an 
intense time. You have been a model of grace under pressure and the highest professionalism. 
I always looked forward to meeting with you, regardless of how difficult the news. Just want 
you to know that I and others here have greatly appreciated working with you in your 
CPSD/SED capacity and look forward to the next phase. 

On a personal note, I hope this move will provide an opportunity for a bit of a break between 
engagements and that you can return ready to focus to some new and interesting issues. When 
you are settled I'd really like to have lunch or coffee. 

Meanwhile, congratulations on the great contributions you made to CPSD and the new ones 
ahead. 

All the best, 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0263954 
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